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Josh Sturtz Homes (79742)
Josh Sturtz, President
531 Shawcroft Road
Fayetteville, NC 28311

October 6, 2018
Dear Mr Locklear,

I pulled two permits for Hurricane Florence flood damaged homes at 50 William Bethune Ct and
54 William Bethune Ct. The permit for 50 William Bethune Ct was $700 and 54 William
Bethune Ct was $800. I'm requesting the permit fees be waived and reimbursed to both
homeowners as Flood Insurance is not covering all their losses. Any help getting these fees
reimbursed would be greatly appreciated.

Thank You.

Josh Sturtz, President
Josh Sturtz Homes
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CC: Rose Bilby;
Thomas williams



